
Subject: Public Comment: 9 - Mendocino

From: Wendy Pollitz <

Date: 7/25/2011 5:14 PM

To: 

From: Wendy Pollitz <
Subject: Keep Coast Counties Together

Message Body:
I am concerned that we keep coastal communities together in the new districts.  Mendocino, 
Sonoma and Humboldt have much more in common that any other 3 counties.
I do not like being connected with any county that is as far away as Interstate 5.  It's 
just to distant.
Also, please keep the wine regions together.
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